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I have written previously & really hoped that I wouldn’t need to formally demonstrate my strong
support for Stonehenge Alliance objectives again.
I cannot describe with suitably carefully chosen words how strongly I believe that plans for roads
around Stonehenge are hugely mistaken. Our world is facing numerous threats but Global
Heating is existential. The last thing we need is encouragement for more personal fossil fuel
travelling.
Furthermore, I don’t think we can justify such huge costs when there’s so much more important
causes justifying expenditure, although I recognise such opinions are scarcely vote winners!

1. The World Heritage Committee  decision has been ignored.
2. There’s been an inadequate re-assessment of less damaging alternative routes.
3. A wide range of ‘soft’ solutions has been inadequately considered.

 
Please ensure the SoS receives full advice on the revised situation before he reconsiders.
Thank You.
Christopher Jones

 

 




